
Should I Have an Arbitration
Clause  in  My  Construction
Contract?
Although  it  is  typical  for  AIA  form  contracts  to  contain
arbitration  clauses,  as  a  contractor  you  should  consider
whether  you  should  have  an  arbitration  clause  in  your
construction agreement, advises Paul W. Norris of Stark &
Stark.

In  an  article  posted  on  the  New  Jersey  Law  Blog,  Norris
explains  “there  are  numerous  factors  to  consider  in
determining  whether  mandatory  arbitration  is  the  preferred
dispute  resolution  mechanism,  or  whether  the  state  court
system  is  preferred.  Although  arbitration  may  have  some
advantages,  there  are  also  disadvantages  which  must  be
considered rather than simply adopting the AIA form.”

He discusses the cost of the arbitration proceeding, judge or
jury  vs.  an  arbitrator,  discovery  during  an  arbitration
process  vs.  the  state  court  process,  timeliness  of  the
proceeding, judgments, and appeals from arbitration of a state
court.

Read the article.
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